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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 7:58 AM
To: 'Rochelle Stariha'
Subject: RE: Ratification of Assessments - 1015 Churchill Street

Hello Ms. Stariha, 
 
In order to contest before the Council, you must attend a Legislative Hearing first.  The original hearing 
date was February 1, 2022.  I have rescheduled you for a Legislative Hearing on April 5, 2022 via 
teleconference call between 9 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  Please provide a phone number for the hearing.  I 
will put together a file and gather police report, if one is available.  The packet will be emailed to you 
before the hearing.   
 
If you have questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Rochelle Stariha <rochellestariha@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 3:19 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Ratification of Assessments 
 
 

File # :J2206B 

Assessment: #228105 
Property address: 
1015 Churchill Street 
Parcel ID: 
#26-29-23-23-0066  
 
This is in regards to the public hearing, scheduled on March 2,  2022 at 3:30pm, and the assessment on the property at 
1015 Churchill, 55103.  I am writing to dispute the charges for boarding up of my property on Oct 20, 2021 when my 
garage had a fire.  I was not informed at the time that I would be charged $610 and I wasn’t even asked or given the 
option.  I’ve never had a fire before and so I was completely unaware of the process.  In this time of stress, it was all the 
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more important that I was informed by the city workers.   Not to mention that the large, heavy plywood boarded-up 
garage door fell down and I had no way to fix it myself, as I am on disability. 
Also, the DSI Admin Fee of $122 seems excessive.  I have very limited funds and this is a hardship. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


